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14 December 1999 
 
 
 
 
 
Productivity Commission  
Architects' Inquiry  
LB2, Collins Street East  
MELBOURNE VIC 8003 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
 
DEREGULATION OF THE ARCHITECTS' PROFESSION 
 
As a registered architect within Western Australia, I support the principle of registration of qualified 
architects and administered by independent Architects' Boards within each respective state and 
territories within Australia. 
 
I support a Uniform Act for architect's registration administered by the Architect Accreditation Council 
of Australia. I do not support. the initiative that the RAIA should administer a Uniform Act as it is 
clearly a conflict of interest and would be seen as such by the Public. 
 
The Architects' Act 1921 as amended is clearly in need of review and I take this opportunity to give 
support to a new Uniform Act for all Australian Architects. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
(signature) 
 
GARY BANHAM FRAIA 
Principal  
 
 
 
gb.pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
e:general’admin’ad007 


